
College of Journalism & Communications Faculty Senate 
Minutes of the January 27, 2016 meeting 

 
 Members attending: Cynthia Morton-Padovano, Kay Tappan, Mindy McAdams, Amy Jo Coffey, Michael Leslie 

     Jon Morris, Sri Kalyanaraman, and Deanna Pelfrey, 
  

Others attending: Randy Bennett, Linda Hon, Zenna Brown 
 

Agenda Item Discussion and/or action taken Follow-up  
Call to order Pelfrey called the meeting to order at 10:35 am  
Approval of 
minutes 

• Minutes for the 1-13-16 meeting were approved 
unanimously.   

 

UF Faculty Senate 
Elections: CJC  

• Pelfrey asked Senators to identify candidates from their 
respective departments for the University Faculty Senate 
position that will be vacated at the end of this semester. She 
encouraged senators to ask for volunteers at their respective 
department meeting this month and send candidate names 
to her.  

 

Task Force 2020 
Recommendations/ 
Process / 
Discussion 

• Bennett said that the meetings with the departments and the 
graduate students went well. He said he had more 
responses from the doctoral students than the other 
graduate students concerning the needs of the doctoral 
program.  

• Hon and Bennett reviewed the 2020 Taskforce 
recommendations with the Senate. There was an extensive 
discussion and clarifications were made along with some 
changes in the wording. The Faculty Senate suggested that 
a rationale be added to each section of the report. 

• Pelfrey would like to have an opportunity to review the 
document with the administration before it goes to the 
faculty for a presentation and a vote. 

 

CJC Senate 
Meeting Dates: 
Spring 2016 
CJC Committee 
Updates 

• Pelfrey is working on finding an acceptable date for the end 
of year Faculty Senate-called Faculty meeting, perhaps 
during reading days.  

• Pelfrey narrowed down March 9 date for Dr. Weigold to 
attend the Faculty Senate meeting to provide an update on 
the Curriculum and Teaching committee as well as Online 
and UFO.  

 

Other Business • Pelfrey reminded everyone about the Mentoring Workshop 
that will be in room 3032 at 12:30 pm today.  

 

Next Meeting • Next meeting will be held on February 10 at 10:35 a.m.   

 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 p.m.  
Respectfully submitted by Zenna Brown 


